
The following signing ceremony was held on the 18th August, 2015 within the framework of the 

“Grassroots and Human Security Grant Assistance Programme” with participation of the Head 

of the Beilagan Regional Executive Committee, Mr. Vagif Abdullayev and the Deputy 

Representative of UNICEF Azerbaijan, Ms. Nafisa Binte Shafique at the office of the Beilagan 

Regional Executive Committee. 

The Project for Improvement of School Hygiene of Beilagan City 

In order to improve the hygiene condition of the two schools in Beilagan city, the project will 

construct new hygiene facilities such as toilets and hand-wash stations. After the construction 

of the hygiene facilities, UNICEF in collaboration with local NGO will implement hygiene training 

for the students and the teachers to promote hygienic practice among them.  The total amount 

of the Japanese Grant Assistance for the said project is USD 90,300. 

Signing ceremony From left: The ambassador Mr. Takahasi, Deputy representative of 
UNICEF Ms. Shafique, Head of the Beilagan Regional Executive 

Committee Mr. Abdullayev, and the representative of NGO 

  
 

Toilet and Hand-wash station in the school 

New hygiene facility will be constructed by the end of this year. 

  
 


